
1

Audra Dye

From: Natasha Relwani <nrelwa2@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, July 2, 2022 9:33 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Re: [EXTERNAL]Fencing at 1427 Edison Street

 

This Message Is From an External Sender  

ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious when opening attachments or clicking links.  
 

Hello, 
 
- yes, the tile is rated for outside.  
- it will be applied with grout. I don’t know the specifics, but probably regular kind. I’d be happy to use whichever the 
association would prefer.  
- the outer edges would be untouched. It will remain brick and concrete as it is today. The tile is extremely thin, will not 
be seen from the outer edge 
 
Are there any other details I can provide? Thank you! 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Jun 30, 2022, at 2:36 PM, Historic District Commission (Staff) <hdc@detroitmi.gov> wrote: 

  
Good afternoon, 
  
Thank you for the information related to your review request. I will be in touch again once I review the 
proposal with my colleague. As the material you have selected isn’t original to the house, I expect this 
may need to be reviewed by the Historic District Commission at an upcoming meeting. In the meantime, 
I have a few questions:  
-Is this material rated to be used outside?  
-How would the tiles be applied to the concrete, and what type of grout/mortar would be used?  
-How would the outer edges of the patio be faced since the underlayment and tile would be higher than 
the existing floor? 
  
Thank you,  
  
Audra Dye 
Architectural Historian, Planner | Planning & Development | City of Detroit 
Coleman A. Young Municipal Center, 2 Woodward Ave. Suite 808, Detroit, MI 48226 
 ௲௳௴ www.detroitmi.gov/hdc 
 ៾៿᠀᠁᠂ dyea@detroitmi.gov  
Michael E. Duggan, Mayor 
  

From: Natasha Relwani <nrelwa2@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2022 4:05 PM 


